UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS
MARINE CORPS AIR STATION MIRAMAR
PO BOX 452001
SAN DIEGC CALIFORNIAR 92145-2001

11011
Ser RE/0020
May 15, 2015

Ms. Estela de Llanos

Director, Major Project Development
San Diego Gas & Electric

8315 Century Park Ct.

San Diego, CA 92131

Dear Ms. De Llanos:

This letter is to inform you that your Tier I Application was received on April 30,
2015, for a proposed easement in support of Line 3602, a Natural Gas Transmission Project
onboard Marine Corps Air Station (MCAS) Miramar. I understand that SDG&E and
SoCalGas plan to reéquest approval from the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC)
to construct, operate, and maintain an approximately 50-mile-long, 36-inch-diameter natural
gas transmission pipeline that will carry natural gas from SDG&E’s existing Rainbow

Metering Station to the pipeline’s terminus an existing SDG&E (Line 2010) on MCAS
Miramar.

Your request was forwarded to the CLAMP for their review, and a few initial comments
have been received. SDG&E will be sent a final response at the end of the review period,
however in order to assist in expediting your request, please be advised that MCAS Miramar will
expect a detailed Health and Safety Plan as part of this project. Additionally, your request for a
“permanent/perpetual” easement is under review. A recommendation on your request will be
provided to our Commanding Officer for a final decision. Keep in mind that the CLAMP’s
review process can be lengthy and you may be contacted for additional information. Due to the
nature and complexity of this project it will require further review at our higher headquarters.

Should you have any additional questions or require further information, please
contact me directly at (858) 577-9220.

Sincerely,

Ol

A.D. PEREZ
Director of Land Use and Real Estate
By direction of the Commanding Officer



